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What is the Adjunct Faculty Development Program (AFDP)? 

The AFDP is a chance to participate in workshops, strengthen your teaching skills, meet other 

Bergen Community College faculty, and earn recognition and compensation for your efforts. 

Through workshops, both on campus and online, the program is an opportunity for you to 

engage with others around important, valuable topics.  

 

Is this mentioned at all in the contract? Yes, see below.  

 

Where can I access the contract? Click the link below.  

https://bergen.edu/faculty-staff/faculty/adjuncts/new-adjunct-hire-forms-documents/ 

https://bergen.edu/faculty-staff/faculty/adjuncts/new-adjunct-hire-forms-documents/


Where can I sign up for courses and earn AFDP credits? 

https://bergen.edu/faculty-staff/citl/citl-workshops/ 

 

Does every course on the CITL website earn me an AFDP credit? No 

 

How do I know if a course is AFDP Eligible?  

On the CITL site, click the “Learn more & Register” button below the course title. If you see this 

featured in the description, you will receive an AFDP credit upon completing the course. Do not 

forget to Register for the course on site.  

 

 

How can you check your AFDP totals for the year?  

You can either contact the CITL directly or you can contact the Office of Adjunct Administration 

at the end of each semester.  

 

When will you receive your stipends? 

At the end of the Fall and Spring semesters. The Adjunct Office will contact you and let you 

know how many credits you are being paid out for at the end of the semester.  

 

If you have any questions about AFDP please do not hesitate to reach 

out to the Adjunct Office, we are happy to help.  

 

https://bergen.edu/faculty-staff/citl/citl-workshops/

